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Wireless Information and Power Transfer Derrick Wing
Kwan Ng 2019-01-04 em style="mso-bidi-font-style:
normal;"Wireless Information and Power Transfer offers
an authoritative and comprehensive guide to the theory,
models, techniques, implementation and application of
wireless information and power transfer (WIPT) in
energy-constrained wireless communication networks. With
contributions from an international panel of experts,
this important resource covers the various aspects of
WIPT systems such as, system modeling, physical layer
techniques, resource allocation and performance
analysis. The contributors also explore targeted
research problems typically encountered when designing
WIPT systems.
RFID Handbook Syed A. Ahson 2017-12-19 Radio Frequency
Identification (RFID) tagging is now used by the
department of defense and many of the world’s largest
retailers including Wal-Mart. As RFID continues to
infiltrate industries worldwide, organizations must
harness a clear understanding of this technology in
order to maximize its potential and protect against the
potential risks it poses. The RFID Handbook provides an
overview of RFID technology, its associated security and
privacy risks, and recommended practices that will
enable organizations to realize productivity
improvements while also protecting sensitive information
and the privacy of individuals. Expert contributors
present a host of applications including RFID enabled
automated receiving, triage with RFID for massive
incidents, RFID and NFC in relation to mobile phones,
and RFID technologies for communication robots and a
privacy preserving video surveillance system. The
unprecedented coverage also includes detailed
descriptions of adaptive splitting protocols as well as
tree-based and probabilistic anti-collision protocols.
Drawing on its distinguished editors and world-renowned
contributors, this one-of-a-kind handbook serves as the
ultimate reference on RFID, from basic research concepts
to future applications.
Curious George Race Day (CGTV Reader) H. A. Rey
2010-09-06 Curious George is helping Professor Wiseman
train for a race, but she thinks running is boring. Can
George find a way to show her that running is fun before
the big race?
Advances in Web and Network Technologies, and
Information Management Kevin C. Chang 2007-06-11 This
book constitutes the refereed combined proceedings of
four international workshops held in conjunction with
the joint 9th Asia-Pacific Web Conference, APWeb 2007,
and the 8th International Conference on Web-Age
Information Management, WAIM 2007, held in Huang Shan,
China in June 2007: DBMAN 2007, WebETrends 2007, PAIS
2007, and ASWAN 2007.
WordPress Bible Aaron Brazell 2011-03-16 Get the latest
word on the biggest self-hosted blogging tool on the
market Within a week of the announcement of WordPress
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3.0, it had been downloaded over a million times. Now
you can get on the bandwagon of this popular open-source
blogging tool with WordPress Bible, 2nd Edition. Whether
you're a casual blogger or programming pro, this
comprehensive guide covers the latest version of
WordPress, from the basics through advanced application
development. If you want to thoroughly learn WordPress,
this is the book you need to succeed. Explores the
principles of blogging, marketing, and social media
interaction Shows you how to install and maintain
WordPress Thoroughly covers WordPress basics, then ramps
up to advanced topics Guides you through best security
practices as both a user and a developer Helps you
enhance your blog?s findability in major search engines
and create customizable and dynamic themes Author
maintains a high-profile blog in the WordPress
community, Technosailor.com Tech edited by Mark Jaquith,
one of the lead developers of WordPress The WordPress
Bible is the only resource you need to learn WordPress
from beginning to end.
Anesthesia Informatics Jerry Stonemetz 2008-11-05 The
ability to interface patient monitors directly to a
computer, and generate a clinical record has existed for
over 20 years. However, the acceptance of comprehensive
electronic medical records in anesthesia has been slow
to develop. Experts anticipate this reluctance is
changing because of enhanced patient care through the
use of detailed health information record systems.
Anesthesia Informatics provides the health informatician
and administrator with a comprehensive overview of this
blossoming technology. With contributions from leaders
in the field, this user-friendly guide addresses how
this technology has enhanced both the need for and the
ability to collect and apply data in an acute care
setting. It also offers invaluable insight on the
business implications and the rationales required to
make a purchase decision. Each section outlines need to
know information to help the reader with the
implementation and utilization of an Anesthesia
Information Management System. Useful case scenarios
focus on the ideal components (anesthesia record,
business rationale, communication, collaboration, and
training) of a fully automated record-keeping system.
Digital Business in Africa Ogechi Adeola 2022-07-31 This
edited volume seeks to examine how enterprises in Africa
can utilize digital technologies and innovations in
creating value for their customers and clients in order
to increase effectiveness and efficiency. Through social
media, businesses are increasingly reaching and engaging
their customers in several ways and so enterprises in
Africa must harness the opportunities in the digital
space if they want to remain competitive, earn profit,
and meet their customers’ needs. Accordingly, this book
looks at how digital technologies are helping shape the
financial, educational, and advertising sectors in
Africa. As digital technologies raise challenges, the
chapters that follow will discuss ethical and social
practical frameworks to effective digital business in
Africa. This volume promises to fore both theoretical
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underpinnings, and practical implementations of digital
technologies in the African business context.
The Artground Ecology Chee-Hoo Lum 2021-05-24 This book
presents qualitative research narratives on children’s
engagement and learning in play and arts experiences.
Using The Artground Singapore - a registered arts
charity that offers interactive visual art spaces for
children - as a site of study, the book also offers
reflective and practical insights into the professional
development and incubation of art practitioners
dedicated to the creation and implementation of works
for young audiences. With reference to other such
purpose-built arts spaces specifically dedicated to the
engagement and learning of young audiences through play
and varied arts experiences, such as The Ark in Dublin
and ArtPlay in Melbourne, the authors show how these
spaces are also dedicated to the development and
creation of new quality works for young audiences
through various professional development programmes. The
Artground Singapore was developed along similar lines of
interest, and provides a dedicated arts space for
children and their caretakers to explore, play and
create together through its interactive visual arts play
space, as well as arts programmes that include music,
theatre and dance, amongst others. Sharing critical
insights into the aesthetical, logistical, and
management aspects of providing a dedicated arts space
for children, this book will be of interest to arts
practitioners, child educators, and cultural studies
scholars interested in dance, drama and music
performance and pedagogy.
Max and the Tag-Along Moon Floyd Cooper 2015-03-10
Saying good-bye after a visit with his beloved
grandfather who reminds him that they both live under
the same moon, young Max is astonished to observe the
moon following him home and is comforted by the
knowledge that the moon will always shine above everyone
he loves.
Radio Frequency Identification Fundamentals and
Applications Cristina Turcu 2010-02-01 This book,
entitled Radio Frequency Identification Fundamentals and
Applications, Bringing Research to Practice, bridges the
gap between theory and practice and brings together a
variety of research results and practical solutions in
the field of RFID. The book is a rich collection of
articles written by people from all over the world:
teachers, researchers, engineers, and technical people
with strong background in the RFID area. Developed as a
source of information on RFID technology, the book
addresses a wide audience including designers for RFID
systems, researchers, students and anyone who would like
to learn about this field. At this point I would like to
express my thanks to all scientists who were kind enough
to contribute to the success of this project by
presenting numerous technical studies and research
results. However, we couldn’t have published this book
without the effort of InTech team. I wish to extend my
most sincere gratitude to InTech publishing house for
continuing to publish new, interesting and valuable
books for all of us.
A Practical Guide to Private Equity Transactions Geoff
Yates 2010-02-18 This overview of a complex and often
misunderstood subject takes the reader through the
issues that are faced throughout the life cycle of a
private equity investment, from the identification of an
opportunity, through the various stages of the
transaction and the lifetime of the investment, to the
eventual exit by the investor. The analysis of key
documentation and legal issues covers company law,
employment law, pensions, taxation, debt funding and
competition law, taking into account recent legal
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developments such as the Companies Act 2006, the recent
emergence of private equity in the UK and the challenges
faced by the industry as a result of the financial
crisis.
Beginning Django Daniel Rubio 2017-10-27 Discover the
Django web application framework and get started
building Python-based web applications. This book takes
you from the basics of Django all the way through to
cutting-edge topics such as creating RESTful
applications. Beginning Django also covers ancillary,
but essential, development topics, including
configuration settings, static resource management,
logging, debugging, and email. Along with material on
data access with SQL queries, you’ll have all you need
to get up and running with Django 1.11 LTS, which is
compatible with Python 2 and Python 3. Once you’ve built
your web application, you’ll need to be the admin, so
the next part of the book covers how to enforce
permission management with users and groups. This
technique allows you to restrict access to URLs and
content, giving you total control of your data. In
addition, you’ll work with and customize the Django
admin site, which provides access to a Django project’s
data. After reading and using this book, you’ll be able
to build a Django application top to bottom and be ready
to move on to more advanced or complex Django
application development. What You'll Learn Get started
with the Django framework Use Django views, class-based
views, URLs, middleware, forms, templates, and Jinja
templates Take advantage of Django models, including
model relationships, migrations, queries, and forms
Leverage the Django admin site to get access to the
database used by a Django project Deploy Django REST
services to serve as the data backbone for mobile, IoT,
and SaaS systems Who This Book Is For Python developers
new to the Django web application development framework
and web developers new to Python and Django.
Biomolecular Crystallography Bernhard Rupp 2009-10-20
Synthesizing over thirty years of advances into a
comprehensive textbook, Biomolecular Crystallography
describes the fundamentals, practices, and applications
of protein crystallography. Deftly illustrated in fullcolor by the author, the text describes mathematical and
physical concepts in accessible and accurate language.
It distills key co
Java Enterprise in a Nutshell Jim Farley 2002 A tutorial
and reference to Java-based APIs for application
software development covers RMI, IDL, JAXP, JNDI, Java
Servlets, and J2EE 1.3.
Advanced Microsystems for Automotive Applications 2007
Jürgen Valldorf 2007-08-17 From the beginnings of the
International Forum on Advanced Microsystems for
Automotive Application (AMAA) to the recent 11th AMAA
Forum, enormous progress has been made in reducing
casualties, emissions and in increasing comfort and
performance. In many cases Microsystems provided key
functions for this progress. This publication is a cutout of new technological priorities in the area of
microsystems-based smart devices, taking a mid-term
perspective of future smart systems applications in
automobiles.
iPhone and iPad Web Design For Dummies Janine Warner
2011-06-24
Ajax Hacks Bruce W. Perry 2006-03-21 Ajax, the popular
term for Asynchronous JavaScript and XML, is one of the
most important combinations of technologies for web
developers to know these days. With its rich grouping of
technologies, Ajax developers can create interactive web
applications with XML-based web services, using
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JavaScript in the browser to process the web server
response. Taking complete advantage of Ajax, however,
requires something more than your typical "how-to" book.
What it calls for is Ajax Hacks from O'Reilly. This
valuable guide provides direct, hands-on solutions that
take the mystery out of Ajax's many capabilities. Each
hack represents a clever way to accomplish a specific
task, saving you countless hours of searching for the
right answer. A smart collection of 80 insider tips and
tricks, Ajax Hacks covers all of the technology's finer
points. Want to build next-generation web applications
today? This book can show you how. Among the multitude
of topics addressed, it shows you techniques for: Using
Ajax with Google Maps and Yahoo Maps Displaying
Weather.com data Scraping stock quotes Fetching postal
codes Building web forms with auto-complete
functionality Ajax Hacks also features a number of
advanced hacks for accelerated web developers. Discover
how to create huge, maintainable bookmarklets, how to
use client-side storage for Ajax applications, and how
to call a built-in Java object from JavaScript using
Ajax. The book even addresses best practices for testing
Ajax applications and improving maintenance,
performance, and reliability for JavaScript code. The
latest in O"Reilly's celebrated Hacks series, Ajax Hacks
smartly complements other O'Reilly titles such as Head
Rush Ajax and JavaScript: The Definitive Guide.
Cinema 4D 10 Workshop Arndt von Koenigsmarck 2007-01
Model, animate and render with a practical command of
all the essential functions and tools in CINEMA 4D 10.
Detailed tutorials, suitable for novices and experienced
users alike, demonstrate how to navigate the redesigned
UI and orient you to the workflow. Next, the author
guides you through the creation of a more complex
project in which you model, create, apply textures,
light, and render a final showcase image of a sports
car. Finally, you will model, texture and prepare a
comic character for animation using the new powerslider,
timeline and the revised MOCCA module. Build on your
command of the essentials with an introduction to the
new layer system as well as these advanced skills: *
Light, texture, and shade with CINEMA's material system,
BodyPaint 3D, and the integrated shaders * Build complex
mechanical and organic models using NURBS and polygon
tools * Compose 3D content into photos * Render with
advanced techniques such as Multi Pass rendering, HDRI
lighting and radiosity * Simplify animation setups using
XPresso constrains * Work with specialized tools such as
HAIR, Clothilde or SKY for special effects The companion
CD includes all of the required tutorial media, a bonus
chapter on character modeling, Macintosh and PC demo
versions of CINEMA 4D 10, and a limited edition of the
PhotoMatch plug-in that permits you to easily insert 3D
objects into photos. * Covers all of the features of
version 10 release including BODYPAINT 3D and the MOCCA
module * Tutorial-based approach demonstrates the
workflow processes for modelling, texturing and
animation * Advanced features including HyperNURBS
modelling, XPresso programming and the Advanced
Renderer. * Companion CD includes tutorial files, a demo
version of CINEMA 4D and plug-in samples
RFID+ Study Guide and Practice Exams Paul Sanghera
2011-04-18 Radio Frequency Identification (RFID) is an
automatic identification method, relying on storing and
remotely retrieving data using devices called RFID tags
(also called transponders). This book is a guide to
CompTIA's new RFID+ Security exam and includes the
following study elements: Exam objectives covered in a
chapter are clearly explained in the beginning of the
chapter, Notes and Alerts highlight the crucial points,
Exam’s Eye View emphasizes the important points from the
exam’s perspective, Key Terms present definitions,
Review Questions contain questions modeled after the
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real exam questions. Answers to these questions are
presented with complete explanations in an appendix.
Also included is a full practice exam modeled after the
real exam. The answers to the exam questions are
presented with full explanations. The only RFID+ study
guide that provides 100% coverage of all exam objectives
for the CompTIA RFID+ exam Packed full of special
features and material to aid and reinforce learning
G Protein Coupled Receptors 2013-01-24 This new volume
of Methods in Enzymology continues the legacy of this
premier serial by containing quality chapters authored
by leaders in the field. This volume covers G protein
coupled receptors and includes chapters on such topics
as G protein-coupled receptor trafficking motifs,
structure-based virtual screening, and automationfriendly high throughput assays for identification of
pharmacoperone drugs. Continues the legacy of this
premier serial with quality chapters authored by leaders
in the field Covers G protein coupled receptors Contains
chapters on such topics as G protein-coupled receptor
trafficking motifs, structure-based virtual screening,
and automation-friendly high-throughput assays for
identifying pharmacoperone drugs
Affinity Chromatography Michael Zachariou 2008 Thirtyeight years after its introduction, affinity
chromatography remains a key tool in the armory of
separation techniques available to separation and
interaction scientists. Expanded and updated from the
first edition, Affinity Chromatography: Methods and
Protocols, Second Edition, provides the beginner with
the practical knowledge needed to develop affinity
separations suitable for a variety of applications
relevant to the post-genomic era. This second edition
expands on the first edition by introducing more stateof-the-art protocols used in affinity chromatography.
This new edition also describes protocols that
demonstrate the concept of affinity chromatography being
applied to meet the modern high throughput screening
demands of researchers and development scientists whilst
expanding on some more traditional affinity
chromatography approaches that have become of greater
interest to separation scientists. Chapters in this
cutting-edge text expand on affinity chromatography
techniques that currently enjoy frequent citation in the
literature from those purifying biomolecules. Other
chapters include protocols describing the use of a
variety of fusion tags as well as how to cleave them, so
as to allow the scientists to study the native phenotype
of the protein. Renowned researchers also include
protocols detailing diverse applications of affinity
chromatography such as its use in catalytic reactions,
DNA purification, whole cell separations and for the
isolation of phosphorylated proteins. Affinity
Chromatography: Methods and Protocols, Second Edition,
is an essential reference for those interested in
separation sciences, particularly in the pharmaceutical
and biological research sectors, that have an interest
in isolating macromolecules rapidly, quantitatively, and
with high purity.
Textbook on Cloning, Expression and Purification of
Recombinant Proteins Kakoli Bose 2021 This book is
immensely useful for graduate students as well as
researchers to understand the basics of molecular
biology and Recombinant DNA Technology. It provides a
comprehensive overview of different approaches for the
synthesis of recombinant proteins from E. coli including
their cloning, expression and purification. Recent
advances in genomics, proteomics, and bioinformatics
have facilitated the use of Recombinant DNA Technology
for evaluating the biophysical and biochemical
properties of various proteins. The book starts with an
introductory chapter on gene cloning, protein expression
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and purification and its implication in current research
and commercial applications. Each chapter provides a
lucid set of principles, tools and techniques for both
students and instructors. The protocols described have
been aptly exemplified, and troubleshooting techniques
have been included to aid better understanding.
Moreover, the set of questions at the end of each
chapter have been particularly formulated to help
effective learning.
Probes and Tags to Study Biomolecular Function Lawrence
W. Miller 2008-09-08 The only resource to systematically
review current experimental methods, this handy
reference enables researchers to select the best
solution for their experimental problems. For each
method covered, the book provides step-by-step
protocols, illustrated by typical research applications.
After an initial section on probing the lipid bilayer,
the text moves on to discuss probing proteins -including membrane proteins -- and nucleic acids. The
first single publication to incorporate chemical
markers, fluorescent probes and genetic tags allows a
well-informed comparison of different solutions for the
same problem in molecular analytics.
Computational Intelligence in Digital Forensics:
Forensic Investigation and Applications Azah Kamilah
Muda 2014-04-01 Computational Intelligence techniques
have been widely explored in various domains including
forensics. Analysis in forensic encompasses the study of
pattern analysis that answer the question of interest in
security, medical, legal, genetic studies and etc.
However, forensic analysis is usually performed through
experiments in lab which is expensive both in cost and
time. Therefore, this book seeks to explore the progress
and advancement of computational intelligence technique
in different focus areas of forensic studies. This aims
to build stronger connection between computer scientists
and forensic field experts. This book, Computational
Intelligence in Digital Forensics: Forensic
Investigation and Applications, is the first volume in
the Intelligent Systems Reference Library series. The
book presents original research results and innovative
applications of computational intelligence in digital
forensics. This edited volume contains seventeen
chapters and presents the latest state-of-the-art
advancement of Computational Intelligence in Digital
Forensics; in both theoretical and application papers
related to novel discovery in intelligent forensics. The
chapters are further organized into three sections: (1)
Introduction, (2) Forensic Discovery and Investigation,
which discusses the computational intelligence
technologies employed in Digital Forensic, and (3)
Intelligent Forensic Science Applications, which
encompasses the applications of computational
intelligence in Digital Forensic, such as human
anthropology, human biometrics, human by products,
drugs, and electronic devices.
Civil Aeronautics Board Reports United States. Civil
Aeronautics Board 1971
RFID in Logistics Erick C. Jones 2007-12-03 Radio
Frequency Identification (RFID) tagging is now mandated
by the department of defense and many of the world’s
largest retailers including Wal-Mart. In order to stay
competitive, more than 200,000 manufacturers and
suppliers must develop strategies for integrating RFID
technologies into their supply chains. RFID in
Logistics: A Practical Introduction provides businesses
and other relevant concerns with an authoritative stepby-step guide to the implementation and diverse
applications of this revolutionary communications
technology. Survey RFID applications in entertainment,
credit devices, wireless communications, healthcare, and
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libraries Learn about both active and passive system
components testing models Examine best practices for
integrating RFID technology into the supply chain
Combining techniques from computer, electrical, and
industrial engineering, RFID in Logistics: A Practical
Introduction supplies the basic instruction needed to
develop and implement RFID technology.
Digital Receipt System for Paperless Billing Pravin
Bhole 2017-04-13 The implementation of Radio Frequency
Identification (RFID) technology in industrial
manufacturing and retail supply chain management has
seen strong growth in recent years. This is partly due
to Wal-Marts RFID mandate to its suppliers. As more
companies along the global supply chain adopt RFID, RFID
tags embedded can be expected to proliferate in
virtually every industrial product, ranging from
computers to automobiles, in the near future. Large
retailers likeWal-Mart and government agencies such as
the U.S. Department of Defense (DoD) have driven recent
developments in RFID technology. This in turn has a
diffusion effect on hundreds of suppliers and
manufacturers as their products are required to be
tagged before shipping to these giant customers. RFID
technology provides a good alternative to automatically
reading and writing product information. In addition to
recording the identity of an object, RFID technology
also documents its current status, recent past, and
immediate future. Using modern identification
techniques, production systems can now produce variants
of a product, or even different products, at a batch
size of one. A product with an RFID tag can be viewed as
an intelligent product. Several studies in this emerging
field indicate the necessity of adopting new
manufacturing approaches for making intelligent
products. Digital receipt system is a conceptual
prototype of paperless receipt. The basic idea is when
we making a purchase with cash, magnetic card or RFID
card the trisection information is automatically
packaged & sent to a data base & store in it. This
project can be implemented on any store like component
store, medical store or at which we have to create &
maintain the records of purchasing and sales of
products.
Learning Web Design Jennifer Niederst 2003 A guide to
Web design basics covers HTML, lists, links, tables, and
frames, authoring programs, Web graphics applications,
navigation systems, and information and interface
design.
How to Cheat at Deploying and Securing RFID Frank
Thornton 2011-04-18 RFID is a method of remotely storing
and receiving data using devices called RFID tags. RFID
tags can be small adhesive stickers containing antennas
that receive and respond to transmissions from RFID
transmitters. RFID tags are used to identify and track
everything from Exxon EZ pass to dogs to beer kegs to
library books. Major companies and countries around the
world are adopting or considering whether to adopt RFID
technologies. Visa and Wells Fargo are currently running
tests with RFID, airports around the world are using
RFID to track cargo and run customs departments,
universities such as Slippery Rock are providing RFIDenabled cell phones for students to use for campus
charges. According to the July 9 CNET article, RFID
Tags: Big Brother in Small Packages?, "You should become
familiar with RFID technology because you'll be hearing
much more about it soon. Retailers adore the concept,
and CNET News.com's own Alorie Gilbert wrote last week
about how Wal-Mart and the U.K.-based grocery chain
Tesco are starting to install "smart shelves" with
networked RFID readers. In what will become the largest
test of the technology, consumer goods giant Gillette
recently said it would purchase 500 million RFID tags
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from Alien Technology of Morgan Hill, CA." For security
professionals needing to get up and running fast with
the topic of RFID, this How to Cheat approach to the
topic is the perfect "just what you need to know" book!
* For most business organizations, adopting RFID is a
matter of when * The RFID services market is expected to
reach $4 billion by 2008 * Covers vulnerabilities and
personal privacy--topics identified by major companies
as key RFID issues
Improvised Dialogues Robert Keith Sawyer 2003 Improvised
Dialogues is the first social-scientific study of
Chicago improv theater, focusing on the collaborative
verbal creativity that improvising actors use to
generate their unscripted dialogues. Because
improvisation is present in all linguistic interaction,
these dialogues are relevant to all researchers who
study verbal performance.
Information Systems, E-learning, and Knowledge
Management Research Miltiadis D. Lytras 2013-01-06 This
book constitutes the proceedings of the 4th World Summit
on the Knowledge Society, WSKS 2011, held in Mykonos,
Greece, in September 2011. The 90 revised full papers
presented were carefully reviewed and selected from 198
submissions. The papers address issues such as
information technology, e-learning, e-business, cultural
heritage, e-government.
The Handbook of Technology Management, Supply Chain
Management, Marketing and Advertising, and Global
Management Hossein Bidgoli 2010-01-12 The discipline of
technology management focuses on the scientific,
engineering, and management issues related to the
commercial introduction of new technologies. Although
more than thirty U.S. universities offer PhD programs in
the subject, there has never been a single comprehensive
resource dedicated to technology management. "The
Handbook of Technology Management" fills that gap with
coverage of all the core topics and applications in the
field. Edited by the renowned Doctor Hossein Bidgoli,
the three volumes here include all the basics for
students, educators, and practitioners
Learning Flex 4 Alaric Cole 2010-11-02 Learn Adobe Flex
4 in a fun and engaging way with this book's unique,
hands-on approach. Using clear examples and step-by-step
coaching from two experts, you'll create four
applications that demonstrate fundamental Flex
programming concepts. Throughout the course of this
book, you’ll learn how to enhance user interaction with
ActionScript, and create and skin a user interface with
Flex’s UI components (MXML) and Adobe's new FXG graphics
format. You'll also be trained to manage dynamic data,
connect to a database using server-side script, and
deploy applications to both the Web and the desktop.
Learning Flex 4 offers tips and tricks the authors have
collected from years of real-world experience, and
straightforward explanations of object-oriented
programming concepts to help you understand how Flex 4
works. Work with Flash Builder 4 and the Eclipse IDE
Learn the basics of ActionScript, MXML, and FXG Design a
Flex application layout Build an engaging user interface
Add interactivity with ActionScript Handle user input
with rich forms Link Flex to a server with PHP and MySQL
Gather and display data Style applications and add
effects, filters, and transitions Deploy applications to
the Web, or to the desktop using Adobe AIR
NOAA Technical Report NMFS. 1984
NFC For Dummies Robert R. Sabella 2016-03-21 Your nononsense guide to Near Field Communication Are you a
newcomer to Near Field Communication and baffled by the
scant documentation and online support available for
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this powerful new technology? You've come to the right
place! Written in a friendly and easily accessible
manner, NFC For Dummies takes the intimidation out of
working with the features of NFC-enabled devices and
tells you exactly what it is and what it does—and
doesn't do. NFC is revolutionizing the way people
interact on a daily basis. It enables big data and
cloud-based computing through mobile devices and can be
used by anyone with a smartphone or tablet every day!
Soon to be as commonplace as using Wi-Fi or the camera
on your smartphone, NFC is going to forever change the
way we interact with people and the things around us. It
simplifies the sending and receiving of information,
makes monetary transactions simple and secure—Apple Pay
already uses NFC—and is a low-cost product to
manufacture and use. As more developers create apps with
NFC, you're going to see it used regularly—everywhere
from cash registers to your social media accounts to
electronic identity systems. Don't get left behind; get
up to speed on NFC today! Provides a plain-English
overview of NFC Covers the history and technology behind
NFC Helps you make sense of IoT and powered chips
Explains proximity technologies and non-payment
applications Whether you're a developer, investor, or a
mobile phone user who is excited about the capabilities
of this rapidly growing technology, NFC For Dummies is
the reference you'll want to keep close at hand!
Medical Data Privacy Handbook Aris Gkoulalas-Divanis
2015-11-26 This handbook covers Electronic Medical
Record (EMR) systems, which enable the storage,
management, and sharing of massive amounts of
demographic, diagnosis, medication, and genomic
information. It presents privacy-preserving methods for
medical data, ranging from laboratory test results to
doctors’ comments. The reuse of EMR data can greatly
benefit medical science and practice, but must be
performed in a privacy-preserving way according to data
sharing policies and regulations. Written by worldrenowned leaders in this field, each chapter offers a
survey of a research direction or a solution to problems
in established and emerging research areas. The authors
explore scenarios and techniques for facilitating the
anonymization of different types of medical data, as
well as various data mining tasks. Other chapters
present methods for emerging data privacy applications
and medical text de-identification, including detailed
surveys of deployed systems. A part of the book is
devoted to legislative and policy issues, reporting on
the US and EU privacy legislation and the cost of
privacy breaches in the healthcare domain. This
reference is intended for professionals, researchers and
advanced-level students interested in safeguarding
medical data.
An Assessment of Atlantic Bluefin Tuna National Research
Council 1994-02-01 This book reviews and evaluates the
scientific basis of U.S. management of fisheries for
Atlantic bluefin tuna. In particular, it focuses on the
issues of stock structure and stock assessments used by
the National Oceanic and Atmospheric Administration's
National Marine Fisheries Service for management under
the International Convention for the conservation of
Atlantic Tunas.
Oswaal CBSE Chapterwise & Topicwise Question Bank Class
10 Computer Applications Book (For 2022-23 Exam) Oswaal
Editorial Board 2022-04-29 Chapter Navigation Tools •
CBSE Syllabus : Strictly as per the latest CBSE Syllabus
dated: April 21, 2022 Cir. No. Acad-48/2022 • Latest
updations: 1. Includes Term 1 Exam paper 2021+Term II
CBSE Sample paper+ Latest Topper Answers. 2. Newly added
topics/concepts has been included via dynamic code •
Revision Notes: Chapter wise & Topic wise • Exam
Questions: Includes Previous Years Board Examination
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questions (2013-2021) • CBSE Marking Scheme Answers:
Previous Years’ Board Marking scheme answers (2013-2020)
• New Typology of Questions: MCQs, assertion-reason, VSA
,SA & LA including case based questions • Toppers
Answers: Latest Toppers’ handwritten answers sheets Exam
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Tips to avoid errors and score improvement • Mind Maps
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the toll to be reduced without the taxpayer bearing the
cost and is disappointed that it has not proved possible
for the Toll to be frozen for 2011. The report concludes
that the end of the concession projected for 2017,
provides an opportunity to re-examine the pricing policy
for the Severn Crossings. The Committee argues that once
the bridge returns to public ownership and its current
debt is paid off, the cost of maintenance and toll
operation will be a fraction of the current monies
raised by the toll charges and concludes that there is a
strong case for significantly reducing the cost of the
toll.

The Severn crossings toll Great Britain: Parliament:
House of Commons: Welsh Affairs Committee 2010-12-22 The
Welsh Affairs Committee considers the impact of the
Severn Crossings Toll on the economy of South Wales and
beyond. The Severn Crossings are seen as a vital link
for the people and business located in South Wales and
beyond. In the Committee's view, while the Crossings,
currently managed by Severn River Crossings Plc, bring
many valuable benefits including reduced journey times
and improved access to customers and suppliers, there is
a perception that the high cost of the toll represents a
barrier to business. The Committee found that much
evidence about the toll's impact is anecdotal and
recommends that empirical evidence should be gathered
about the economic impact of the toll on both sides of
the border. The report is also critical that the
inflexibility of the Severn Crossings Act does not allow

Constructing Ambient Intelligence Reiner Wichert
2012-08-10 This book constitutes the refereed
proceedings of the AmI 2011 Workshops, held in
Amsterdam, The Netherlands, in November 2011. The 55
revised full papers presented were carefully reviewed
and selected from numerous submissions. The papers are
organized in topical sections on aesthetic intelligence:
designing smart and beautiful architectural spaces;
ambient intelligence in future lighting systems;
interactive human behavior analysis in open or public
spaces; user interaction methods for elderly, people
with dementia; empowering and integrating senior
citizens with virtual coaching; integration of AMI and
AAL platforms in the future internet (FI) platform
initiative; ambient gaming; human behavior
understanding: inducing behavioral change; privacy,
trust and interaction in the internet of things;
doctoral colloquium.
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